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VPD Report Number: 22-021862 Date/Time Occurred: March 18, 2022 / 1040 hours 

Type of Incident: Assault w/Deadly Weapon Location: 700 block S. Velie St. 

 

  

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

N/A  

 

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Unknown                  

2.       

 

 

 

 

              

 

   

 

 

 

  

Details: On March 18, 2022, at approximately 1040 hours officers responded to a suspicious circumstance in the 700 

block of S. Velie St.  Upon arrival, officers learned an adult male victim had been shot and had already been transported 

to Kaweah Health Medical Center by a private vehicle.  The victim was contacted at Kaweah Health Medical Center 

and found to have a non-life threatening gunshot wound.  Violent Crimes Detectives responded and took over the 

investigation.  The investigation is ongoing and anyone with information is urged to contact the Anonymous Tip Line 

at (559)713-4738. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   Arresting / Investigating Officer: Patrol/Violent Crimes Supervisor: Sgt. A. Alvarez  
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